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Indonesia reintroduces Health Pass requirement amid Mpox concern

Executive summary

Effective 29 August 2024, foreign nationals must present a
Health Pass when entering Indonesia.

Key developments

The Indonesian authorities reintroduced the SATUSEHAT Health
Pass (SSHP) requirement two weeks after the World Health
Organization classified Mpox as a public health emergency.
Foreign nationals entering Indonesia must fill in a self-declaration
form on the SSHP's website prior to entering Indonesia. Once
they submit the form, they will receive a QR code, which they
must present to the authorities at the entry point.

Impact on employers
Employers may support their employees with obtaining an SSHP
prior to departure to avoid delays in admission.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any questions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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